
A Message from The School Nurse 
 

Dear Parents,

Just a reminder to call the nurse if your child is going to be 
absent. If the absence is for several days a doctors note is 
required.

Also, if your child is unable to participate in physical 
education class for more than one day, due to illness or an 
injury, a doctors note is needed. 

A medical clearance to return to full activity is also 
required.

For any questions please call 973-509-4221.

Thank you,

Eva McGorry R.N.

 

 Please take a look at our pamphlet for

The Poison Control Center and

Carbon Monoxide Poisoning

 


